Green Paper		Page 1 of 2 

Page 2 of 2


Memorial University of Newfoundland
[bookmark: _GoBack] School of Social Work
Faculty Candidate Feedback Form*

Memorial University is committed to employment equity and encourages applications from
 qualified women and men, visible minorities, Aboriginal people, and persons with disabilities.

Memorial’s School of Social Work is committed to the University’s core values including
 the special obligation the University has to the people of Newfoundland and Labrador.

	Presenter:
	Ruth Marie Wilson
	Date:   
	September 25, 2023




The Faculty Search Committee members thank you for attending the presentation today. Please take a moment to provide the Committee with your thoughtful responses and comments to the questions below. As a School of Social Work we are committed to values of inclusivity, equity and social justice, so we encourage you to adhere to these values when writing your feedback.

1. Provide your overall impressions of the content of the candidate’s presentation. Consider the contribution of the content to social work knowledge and/or practice.

	




2. Provide your overall impressions of the candidate’s presentation style. (E.g. organization, clarity, and flow of the content, use of media, time management, and engagement with audience).


	



3. Provide your overall impressions of the candidate’s response to questions from the audience. Consider how well the candidate appeared to understand questions and how well the candidate provided informed, thorough, and understandable responses.


	




4. Additional comments?
	

	








						
		

*The Committee will hold your submission in the strictest of confidence and it will be used solely for the purposes of this Search. However, we cannot guarantee anonymity under the Access to Information and Protection of Privacy Act (ATIPPA).
		Thank You		
